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Telecommunications Relay Service Council 
Notice of Quarterly Meeting and Hearing 

 
The Telecommunications Relay Service Council (the Council) will hold its second 

quarterly meeting of 2025 from 9:30-11:30 a.m. on June 6, 2025 at the Governor Baxter 
School (1 Mackworth Island, Falmouth, ME 04105) in the cafeteria. Pursuant to Title 35-
A, section 8704, the Council meets no less than four times per year and oversees relay 
services in Maine. 

Before the Council takes up its regular business, it will hold a public hearing on 
its remote meeting policy. This policy allows Council members and the public to 
participate in meetings via Zoom. 

 The Council’s proposed remote meeting policy, the meeting agenda, and other 
pertinent meeting materials can be found on the Council’s website here. 

If you would like additional information about this meeting or are interested in attending 
as a member of the public, please contact metelcomrelaysvc@maine.gov. 
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